
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 80 of 2012 

 
 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/01/12 
 
 

Date: 30 October 2012 
 
 

Re-enactment on Board M.V. U-Boat Navigator 10 NM off St Julian’s Point 
  
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a re-enactment 
display will take place on board the MV U-Boat Navigator on the 4 November 2012.  
 
During this re-enactment, which will take place in Maltese waters in a sector approximately 
10 Nautical Miles to the North or Southeast of St Julian’s Point (depending on weather 
conditions), blank shots will be fired on board.  
 
If bad weather persists the re-enactment activity will take place on the 10 November 2012 
 
 
Mariners are advised of the above activity and when sighted give vessel a wide berth.   
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


